From: Colin King

Sent: 10 June 2019 18:06
To: Norfolk Vanguard

**Subject:** Norfolk Vanguard Project EN10079

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I do not know the relevance, and importance at this time, but as of today 10-6-19, there has been no further communication from the applicant, with regard to the easement and right of way on the land at Necton. As I communicated on the 4-2-19, we were advised on the 24-8-18, that a price has been agreed with land agents for easements.

With no communication, I can only surmise that the applicant is still working on the situation.

Sincerely, Colin King. 20012468.